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Introduction  
 
This issue of Core Brief details an NHSGGC news release on the twinning arrangement between the Royal 
Hospital for Children and the Institute of Child Health in Lahore. 
 
 
 
Twinning arrangement between two children's hospitals 
  
There was a little bit of Lahore spirit in Glasgow this morning, as a twinning arrangement between the 
two cities was signed at the Royal Hospital for Children.  
 
Back in 2001, the Royal Hospital for Sick Hospital at Yorkhill began a twinning programme with the 
Children's Hospital and Institute of Child Health in Lahore to exchange knowledge and expertise. The 
Lahore hospital serves a local population of 10 million and a wider population in the Punjab of 60 
million people. Since then the two hospitals have enjoyed a rich collaboration, working together on 
projects, staff exchanges, learning and education. 
  
Professor Masood Sadiq made the journey from Lahore to renew the relationship with the new Royal 
Hospital for Children, which replaced Yorkhill in 2015. The new memorandum of understanding was 
signed in the hospital’s atrium. 
 
Click here to read the full news release. 
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